Are you interested in the future of State Road 7?

If 50, the South Florida Regional Planning Council along
with Broward County and the City-of Miramar invite you
to attend a series of meetingsto propose
redevelopment options for State Road 7 between
Pembroke Road and County Line Road.

The kickoff meeting is scheduled for:

Saturday, February 5, 2005

10:00 am to 3:00 pm
at:

Miramar Ci{ric Center

6920 SW 35 Street
Miramar, FL 33023

Come be a part of designing the future

Free food and drinks!

For more information, contact the
South Florida Regional Planning Council
(954) 985-4416.




